
Peekskill CSD PTO 

Committee/Building Report Form 
  
Submission Date_Dec. 2, 2016_______________          Month & Year___ December 2016____ 
  
Committee/Building: __Woodside Elementary________________________________________ 
  
  
Items Requiring a Vote: 
  

• There are no items requiring a vote. 
   
Items Requiring Discussion: 

 
• There are no items requiring discussion. 

  
 Items for Information Only: 
  

● As Thanksgiving goes by, we would like to express our gratitude to the PTO for your 
support. We appreciate all that you do for our Woodside staff and to enrich the learning 
of our students. Best wishes to all for a happy, healthy, and enjoyable holiday season! 

● Thank you to the PTO for bringing the Book Fair to Woodside. It was a wonderful 
opportunity for students and parents and very much enjoyed! 

● On November 7 we had our second “Attendance Matters” Rally! Many parents and staff 
were outside welcoming students to school with posters and cheers! Our next  
“Attendance Matters” Rally in Monday, Dec. 5, at 8:45 a.m. 

● Fall parent teacher conferences in November were well attended and provided a 
wonderful opportunity for sharing information about our students. 

●  We helped families with food for Thanksgiving.  Each class was responsible for an item 
that students could bring in for donating. We were able to give 31 families baskets and 
gift cards for groceries. 

● Many teachers celebrated a Thanksgiving Feast in their classrooms or with other 
classes in the hallways. Class parents were involved in the planning for many of these 
events. Thank you for all of your support! 

● At our November PBIS assembly we celebrated gratitude, and we had the exciting kick 
off to our school theme “Wild About Learning!” 

● First grade students are Caroling at Montrose Veteran’s Home on Saturday, Dec. 3, at 
2:00 p.m. 

● Our Winter Sing Along Concerts are coming up Dec. 21 for Kindergarten and Dec. 22 for 
Grade 1. We hope to have many parents join us! 

● This year Woodside has a Holiday “Giving Tree”. Anyone in the Woodside community is 
invited to simply chose a gift request tag and purchase an item from the wish list for a 
child in need. 
 

 Submitted by: Colleen Hardiman, Principal 
  



 


